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Dear 
 
Thank you for your email of 10/03/2013, where you requested the following: 
 
Between 1st January 2012 and 31st December 2012, please provide a list of all items reported 
lost or stolen from your department, if stolen then whether or not the police were called, and the 
estimated cost of their replacement. 
 
During this period, 77 items were either lost or stolen, a breakdown of the items can be found 
below: 
 

Item Lost Stolen 

DECC Staff Pass 27 6 

RSA SecurID Token 19 5 

BlackBerry 7 4 

Laptop 0 5 

Remote IT 
Environment token 2 

1 

Papers 1 0 

 
All items that were stolen were reported to the relevant police authority. DECC does not hold 
information on the cost of replacing these items. 
 
All Departmental IT equipment listed as lost or stolen is encrypted to the required standards to 
protect the Department’s information assets. 
 
 
 
Appeal 
 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal 
review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of 
the response to your original letter and should be addressed to the DECC Information Rights 
Unit (foi@decc.gsi.gov.uk)  
 



 

Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications.  
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly 
to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be 
contacted at: 
            

Information Commissioner’s Office  
            Wycliffe House  
            Water Lane 
            Wilmslow 
            Cheshire 
            SK9 5AF 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
DECC 
 


